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The meeting of the UWF Staff Senate was called to order at 1:30 pm by Staff Senate President 

Alycia Grieco.  

Attendance was taken by online participants on Google Meet. The following Senators were present: 

Present: Monica Beck, Tori Bennett, Zachary Farrington, Alycia Grieco, Deborah Cluff, Sierra 

Ebert, Marisa Elmore, Gabriel Esmurdoc, Jennifer Griffin, Ethan Henley, Christina Joseph, Brooke 

Karas, Larry King, Jenny Makselan, Jeremy Ochoa, Salina Randall, Michelle Riendeau, Heather Seitz, 

Monti Stone, Blythe Webster, Leslie Wyrosdick. 

Proxy Attendance: Stephanie Ellis. 

Absent: N/A 

Guests: Dr. George Ellenberg – University Provost and Jamie Sprague – Human Resources.  

Administrative Reports 

1. Executive Report – Updates for the UWF campus and community were provided by Dr. 
George Ellenberg, University Provost. 

• As COVID cases begin to rise again be sure to be checking the UWF Covid-19 Resource 

Page for updates along with updated CDC guidelines. 

• State Legislative Meetings have begun 

 

2. Human Resources – Updates for the UWF campus and community were provided by 

Jamie Sprague, Human Resources. 

• Beginning January 31st, job postings for all faculty, staff, and OPS (except student positions) 

will be required. Any questions please contact HR. 

• Nominations for ERAP are due March 4, 2022. For eligibility and submission, please visit 

the ERAP Website.   

3.  Approval of Minutes and Treasury Report 

Staff Senate President asked Senators to have previously reviewed the November meeting minutes.  



Motioned by: Brooke Karas. 

Seconded by: Ethan Henley. 

Motion passed unanimously.   

Treasury Report – Treasurer, Brooke Karas, announced there are no new updates for the Treasury 

Report. 

4.  Supervisor of Elections 

Supervisor of Elections announced we will be voting on Andrew Dupont, from First Year Advising, 

to become a new Senator. 

Motioned by: Ethan Henley. 

Seconded by: Tori Bennett. 

Motion passed unanimously. 

5.  Committee Reports  

• ERAP – ERAP Committee is working on finalizing plans and making sure everything is on 

track for the event on April 1st.  

• Textbook Scholarship will open starting next week. 

6.  New Business 

• N/A  

7. Old Business 

• N/A 

8. Open Forum 

• Zachary Farrington – Staff Senate Survey Review   

• Ethan Henley shared a thank you to all who participated in Explore UWF. The event had a 

record number of participants this year. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 1:55 p.m.   

Respectfully submitted,   

 

Angie Quenan, Secretary  
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